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COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, Alberta, T0A 34A 

www.county.stpaul.ab.ca 

Our Mission - To create desirable rural experiences 

 
 

Highlights 

April 9, 2019 Council Meeting 
 

2018 Audited Financial Statements – County Council approved the 2018 Audited 
Financial Statements following a presentation by Shawn Warrington of Synergy 
Chartered Accountants.  Approved statements will be available at the County Office or 
can be viewed on the County website at www.county.stpaul.ab.ca.  They will be 
presented by the auditor at the Annual General Meeting on Thursday, May 9 at 7:00 
p.m. in the Mallaig Unity Hall. 
 
2019 Annual Operating and Capital Budget – County Council approved the 2019 
Annual Operating and Capital Budget:   

Operating and Capital Revenues $ 38,310,083 
Debenture and Funding from Restricted Surplus $   5,766,256 
Operating Expenses $ 27,859,591 
Replacement Reserve $      136,000 
Debenture Repayment $      773,359 
Capital Expenditures $ 15,287,033 
Surplus $        20,356 
 

Spring Cleanup – the County in partnership with the Town of St. Paul, Town of Elk 
Point and Evergreen Regional Waste Commission will waive the charge to remove 
Freon from fridges, freezers and water coolers from May 13 to May 25 at Landfills and 
transfer stations within the Towns of St. Paul and Elk Point and the Evergreen Regional 
Landfill.     
  
Policies – Council approved new policies and updates to current policies – Use of 
County Spaces, Named Roads and Landmarks, Clubroot, Coyote and Wolf Reduction 
Incentive Program and the Beaver Reduction Incentive Program.  The policies can be 
viewed on the County website.  
 
Strategic Plan – The Operational Plan for the first quarter of 2019 was approved by 
Council and can be viewed on the County Website under Governance, Strategic Plan.  
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Beaver Reduction Incentive Program – The County Ag Service Board will be 
implementing a beaver reduction incentive program from April 15 to June 28 and then 
from September 1 to October 31.  Applicants for this program must be owners of 
farmland in the County of St. Paul.  The applicant will be required to pre-register with 
the ASB Department at the Public Works Shop in order to take advantage of this 
program.  Additional information can be viewed on the County Website under 
Agriculture, Pest Control.  
 
Funding Support 

• $500 – St. Paul Bantam “D” Hockey Team attending Provincials 
 

 
The County Administration Office and Public Works Shop will be closed for Easter - 

Friday April 19th and Monday April 22nd. 
 

For more information contact 
Tim Mahdiuk, Interim CAO, County of St. Paul 

780-645-3301, ext. 204 
 


